
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: gasoline powered automobiles
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 10:45:47 AM

From: Tom Corrigan <tcorr2314@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 5:37 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: gasoline powered automobiles
 
Governor Carney:
I do not support an executive branch regulation banning the sale of new gasoline or
diesel-fueled automobiles.  This proposal is way over the top! The regulation is an
attack on our freedom to choose the way we want to live our lives.  Government
"mandates" should be reserved for totalitarian governments.
Sincerely,
Tom Corrigan
29 Stonewold Way
Greenville, DE   19807

mailto:Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov
mailto:Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov

